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Dear Dr. Shum: ( 8
a s3

This will confirm our telephone conversation today relative
to our plans to meet with you at 9:00 a.m., on Friday, August 6,
1982, at your office. The purpose of this meeting is to discuss
the experimental procedures being implemented at GE - Wilmington
for measuring airborne uranium particle size distributors and
solubility characteristics. We would like to have your comments
relative to how we might extablish a " sample splitting" arrange-
ment with the NRC for confirmation of our measurements.

Accompanying me on this visit will be Dr. Paul Stansbury,,

I who has been with GE since April, in Ed Power's former position.
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cc: P. S. Stansbury
W. J. Hendry
C. M. Vaughan
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